SOUTH ASIA
PROGRAM

SINHALA AT CORNELL

A unique program at a world-renowned center for South Asia scholarship

Cornell University's South Asia Program is an interdisciplinary hub for faculty and students,
supporting research and teaching on South Asia.

Sri Lanka Studies has been central to Cornell University since the 1960s, linked to faculty members
across several disciplines in Cornell’s colleges and professional schools.

Cornell University is the only university outside Sri Lanka offering a full curriculum in Sinhala.

We are the global leader in Sinhala language teaching materials.

Cornell's Sinhala Language Program was established by Prof. James Gair (Ph.D. Cornell University;
D.L./Sahitya Chakravartin, Kelaniya University).

Prof. W.S. Karunatilleke, Department of Linguistics, Kelaniya University, collaborated closely

with Prof. Gair to develop Cornell's Sinhala Language Program and teaching texts.

A langnage at risk

Cornell’s Sinhala program is funded approximately 50% by Cornell and 50% by external funds.
The University has threatened to reduce its contribution by 2018.

This would reduce the curriculum.

It would also make it harder to win external funding.

To protect the Cornell University Sinhala program we need to replace University

tunding with restricted funds. In the short term, USD 1 million is needed. USD 2 million would
secure the program fully.

Give to the Cornell Sinhala program today!

Option 1: Send a cheque for the Cornell South Asia Program to the Program office with a letter
specifying that the gift is restricted to “Sinhala Language Support.” Address: South Asia Program, Cornell
University, 170 Uris Hall, Ithaca NY 14850, U.S.A.

Option 2: Click on the South Asia Program home web page, < https://sap.cinaudi.cornell.edu/>. Click
on “Give to Global Cornell.” Enter your amount in the category marked “Other.” In the space below,
restrict your gift by writing: “South Asia Program: Sinhala Language Support.” Then enter your contact
details and billing information.

Option 3: Gifts of USD 100,000.00 (in one or multiple installments) are possible as endowment gifts.
Contact Prof. Anne Blackburn, Director, Cornell South Asia Program: amb242@cornell.edu;
607.255.8923.




